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20th July 2017 
To all the Children at North Petherwin and Werrington Primary Schools
I am delighted to tell you that your school has been awarded the Rights Respecting Schools Award Level 2.  Many congratulations!

Stella and I really enjoyed visiting your school in June and meeting many children and adults. We were really impressed with all the work you are doing to learn about children’s rights, the way you respect each other’s rights and the way you really help your school to be the best it can be. 
Thank you for all your hard work and we do hope that you will continue to work alongside UNICEF UK to help all children know about and enjoy their rights. Please continue to act as RRSA ambassadors in your community and with other schools.
With very best wishes

Jilly 

Jilly Hillier

Professional Adviser
UNICEF UK Rights Respecting Schools Award (RRSA)
South West England
North Petherwin and Werrington Primary Schools
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